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I oppose factory farming of any kind.  It is extremely inhumane, destroying our planet 

rapidly along with our health.  I have always looked up to Oregon to do the right thing 

for the environment and the people who live there.  Factory farming does the 

opposite.  There are many other products to farm to make money that do not cause 

horrific cruelty and pain to animals.  Please show your compassion and choose the 

right thing.  Thank you. 


